
 

 

BAYONNE PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

669 AVENUE A 
BAYONNE, NEW JERSEY 07002 

 
John J. Niesz                                                                            
Superintendent       
   

   Tel. (201) 858-5817 
   Fax (201) 858-6289                                                            

 
 
 
 

February 10, 2023 

 

 

Dear Bayonne Community,                                                                                                    

 

We hope this letter finds everyone well. The Bayonne School District would like to share with our 

community a traffic safety video produced by the Bayonne Board of Education and the Bayonne Police 

Department.  Please remember to walk, ride and drive safely in our great city. 

 

Please take a moment to watch this important video with your children. We would like to thank our 

faculty Mr. Pete Hastings and Mr. Brendan Wahlers as well as our students who filmed and performed 

in the video: Avery Morales, Gabriella Murillo, Samantha Murillo, Patricia Balza, Cincere Griffin and 

DiAngelo Carpio.  Additional thanks should be paid to Mr. Joseph Ciola and our Bayonne School 

District transportation department and a very special thank you goes out to Mr. Tim Craig 

for organizing this production.  

 

The video can be viewed by clicking the link below or by visiting the Bayonne School District Website. 

 

https://bit.ly/BSDtrafficsafety 

 

As a reminder, Monday, February 13th is a Staff Training/Teacher Professional day, students are off. 

Also, we are closed next Friday February 17th and Monday February 20th for Presidents’ Day. 

 

Have a safe weekend, 

 

 

 

 

John J. Niesz 

Superintendent of Schools 
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